
This Morning: 
8:30am  Potluck Breakfast Fellowship 
9:00am  Sunday School classes for all ages 
10:15am  Worship Service in Person and via Zoom 

This Afternoon/Evening: 
   No Activities 

This Week: 
Tuesday 10:00am Bible Study via Zoom 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81190699512?
pwd=MnlLR1l1Z1haejZ2NmpETGdRZFVIZz09 

Tuesday   6:30pm Prayer Group meets 
Thursday, 6:30pm ZLT meeting 
 
Worship Schedule:   
October 16:  Transforming Conflict, Acts 15:36-41 
October 23:  Difficult Passages 
 
Nursery Schedule: 
Today:  Sheryl Gingerich, Julie Yoder 
Next week:  Kelsey Sommer, Trina Fitzpatrick 
 
Jana will be on vacation October 6th—17th. 

Zion Mennonite Church 
Zion Mennonite Church covenants to grow together as a Christ-centered  

community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist branch into our world, 
bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s reign 

through hospitality, service, and reconciliation with God and others. 

October 9, 2022 

Worship Leader:   Frank Howard 
Song Leader:  Charlie Gingerich 
Children’s Story: Serenity Coulombe 

Prelude 
GATHERING 
     Welcome and Announcements 
     Call to Worship  
     Congregational Singing 
     Prayer for the Offering 
     Passing the Peace  
WORD 
     Children’s Story 
     Scripture Presentation: Jonah 4:1-11 
     Sermon:  Is Your Anger a Good Thing? 
RESPONSE 
     Response Song 
     Prayers of the People 
SENDING 
    Benediction 

Congregational Business Meeting 
Sunday, October 16 

11:30am Potluck | 12:15pm meeting 
 
A Zoom connection will be available; contact the Church Office for 
a link.  You may also request an absentee ballot.  
The 2022 Annual Report and a copy of the ballot were emailed.  
Paper copies are available at the church office. 
 
 
Sunday, November 13:  Potluck and Congregational Conversation October is Pastor Appreciation Month. 

Sunday, October 9 specifically is “Pastor 
Appreciation Day”.  Consider ways you 
might want to show your thanks and  
appreciation to Pastors Steve and Jana.  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81190699512?pwd=MnlLR1l1Z1haejZ2NmpETGdRZFVIZz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81190699512?pwd=MnlLR1l1Z1haejZ2NmpETGdRZFVIZz09


Bridging Cultures invites you to an Open House on Friday,  
October 14 from 6-8pm at 1382 SE 3rd Ave, Suite 2, Canby. 
 
We’ve been very busy!  We hope you can join us in our new(-ish) 
office space to see what we’ve been up to.  Drop in for dessert, 
friends, stories and displays. 

Cider Making—Saturday, October 15, 2PM at 
Steve and Mary Masingila’s. Youth and  
families are invited. Bring containers to take 
cider home. 

Primary Sunday School:  We are still looking for two ½ time  
Sunday School teachers for our younger children.  Classes for the 
2-4 year olds and kindergarten/first grade need teachers begin-
ning in December.  Both of these classes are sharing the year with  
another teacher.  The 2-4 year olds have a teacher’s helper in 
place.  Please consider and reconsider this opportunity to share 
your faith with these little ones.  Thank You.  Karen and Stacy 

Pregnancy Care Centers Gala:  Thursday, October 20, 6:30-8:30PM 
at Willamette Valley Country Club.  There are pre-paid seats  
available at no cost.  Call 503-266-2673 by October 13 to secure a 
place at a table.   
 
We invite you to come and spend an evening at the Willamette 
Valley Country Club with our Pregnancy Care Centers and Pro-
Health community. Hear uplifting and life changing testimonies, 
Center updates from our Executive Director Linda Fender and our 
2022 Keynote speaker Dr. William Lile.  

 
 
My Coins Count:  With your generous donations and the com-
bined $2000 in matching funds, we were able to send $3,535.13 
to the Relief Sale to add to the My Coins Count fundraiser. 
 
School Kits:  Thank you to all who contributed supplies!   
43 complete kits were donated. Extra supplies gathered included: 
3 notebooks, 6 metal pencil sharpeners, 27 colored pencil packs, 
35 8 packs of pencils, 36 erasers, 11 rulers, and 44 2 pack pen 
sets. All supplies will be sent to MCC where they will be sorted 
and distributed, so extra supplies will be put to use! 

MDS Update:  Volunteer dates have been set for October 12-15 
for interior installation and trim work on the house in Eagle Creek.   
Some pick-up work will need to be done after those dates as well. 
If you would like to help, contact John Colvin (colvinj@canby.com)  
for more details.  



Regular Office Hours:   
Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday 9am—noon 

Church Staff: 
Steve Bomar, Lead Pastor:  sbomar@zionhubbard.org 

                        559-286-9057 
Jana Gingerich, Associate Pastor:  zionpastor_jg@canby.com 

                                       503-577-9789 
Jodi Hansen, Office Administrator: zionmc@canby.com 

Elders:  Andy Coulombe, Karen Tro, Stan Oyer 

6124 S. Whiskey Hill Rd, Hubbard, OR 97032 †  503-651-2274 

Zionmennoniteoregon.org 

In Prayer: 

Budget Report:  Offering 10/2/22: $5,195.83 

Access Zion’s online giving option Vanco at  
https://zionmennoniteoregon.org/GIVE or scan: 

Pray for the congregational business meeting happening next  
Sunday and those who are currently in leadership positions and 
those who are answering the call to serve.   
 
Continue to pray for those recovering from surgery or other  
illnesses.  May God’s healing touch and comforting spirit reach 
and renew them. 

Celebration of Life for Harold and Eileen Weaver:   There will be 
a celebration for both of them on Saturday, October 15th, 10am-
1pm at Zion Mennonite Church. Eileen was the daughter of Hilda 
Reist (Gahler). Harold and Eileen were both very involved in the 
Pacific Northwest Mennonite Historical Society. 


